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My Sisters,  

Thank you so much for your willingness to assist sorors impacted by Hurricane Harvey and the aftermath. We ask your 
continued prayers as many sorors and families continue to be affected in Texas and Louisiana.  We have developed a list 
of useful items that may be donated.  Two sites have been identified that will be available to receive and store the items.  
We will continue to identify locations in other areas to make certain sites are easily accessible.  Upon identification of 
additional sites, the information will be forwarded.  

 It is also encouraged that you make contributions to DREF, the only authorized vehicle designated to collect and 
distribute relief funds for Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc.  The DST Disaster Relief Fund, in collaboration with DREF 
is a trusted source that you may access by visiting DREF’s website at www.deltafoundation.net. There you will be able 
to sign up, make a one-time donation today, and also pledge your tax deductible recurring gift. Please indicate DSTDR 
(DST Disaster Relief) in the comment section. 

Chapters may send donations to the following locations: 
Metropolitan Place     One Delta Plaza Educational Center 
5441 Trafalgar Drive     3333 Old Spanish Trail 
Houston, TX  77045     Houston, TX 77021 
 
Contact:  Candra Lacy, President   Contact: Tina Jones- Green, President  
 Houston Metropolitan Alumnae   Houston Alumnae Chapter    
candra.o.lacy@gmail.com    hacpresident@dsthoustonalumnae.org 
 
Contact:  Frances Montgomery- Thompson   Contact:  Vanessa Dunn 
Houston Metropolitan Alumnae Chapter  Houston Alumnae Chapter 
Community Outreach Chair    Delta Emergency Response Team Chair 
fran_dst@yahoo.com     ert@dsthoustonalumnae.org 
 
We are grateful for your outpouring of prayers, love, support and assistance.  In whatever way you have served, please 
know that it is with heartfelt appreciation and sincere gratitude that we thank you.  It is in times like these that we know 
we are a Sisterhood called to serve.   

In Sisterhood and Service, 

Pamela M. Rogers     MacKenzie Jenkins 
Southwest Regional Director    Southwest Regional Representative 
pamrogersswrd@gmail.com    swrrjenkins@gmail.com 
 

 

 


